Board Meeting December 14, 2020
San Angelo Dynamic Downtown Lions Club
P.O. Box 1401   •   San Angelo, TX 76902   •   P: (325) 942-6651

Attendees: 
None
At the November board meeting, it was agreed that we would not hold a December Board Meeting.
The following actions were taken after the November board meeting:

Due to the upswing in COVID cases, Boss Lion Kara advised all weekly activities would be cancelled until further notice. This included the Bell Ringing for the Salvation Army.
We prepared 50 Christmas baskets on December 17 with many members helping, and it was good to see new faces helping. Many thanks to Lion Jose Guerra for his leadership on this project and holding the cost down near budget allocation even with the additional 5 baskets. HEB food store came through, once again, to support this project.
It was decided to present a $1000 check to the Family Shelter in lieu of a gathering. Lions Nonie, Laurel and Theresa will coordinate the check presentation along with the Christmas Baskets. 
Lion Theresa prepared and delivered the Lighthouse meal, as only one can be in the building. Cost was below the $300 budget.

Lion Keith spoke to Stacia on the Heritage Park, and they have one month to comply with the sign. The sign was not replaced and Keith will speak, once again, to the Heritage Park coordinator. Keith advised that Farmer’s daughter had no knowledge of them planting and trimming foliage.
Eyeglass Recycle Center project to remain on schedule for volunteers.

Your secretary has no knowledge of any projects or activities until after the January Board Meeting.
From your board, we wish you and your families a healthy Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year.

Richard Agee

Secretary
